
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Physician Direct Phone Line 
 
 
Please call the Dedicated Physician Line at (573) 651-5880, or x5880 from 
within the hospital, if you need to contact the switchboard.  This is a priority 
line and provides a faster response to physician calls.  Please save this 
number for future use. 
 
The physician direct phone line is given priority over answering regular 
switchboard traffic.  This line may be used by Physicians, Nurse 
Practitioners, and Physician Assistants who need assistance from the 
switchboard, such as transferring calls, reaching the Access Center, dialing 
another hospital, or connecting a call to an outside line. 
 


